Edward Wedd
17 Herne Road
Petersfield
Hants

GU31 4DP
01730268775
edwardwedd@yahoo.co.uk

st December, 2012.

Dear David,

Thank you for your letter and I am pleased to say I am more than happy to give you a
letter of recommendation and this is attached. I hope this is the kind of letter you require.

We will certainly be using your services again next year.

Yours sincerely,
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To whom it may concern

I recently employed the services of Gutter & Conservatory Cleaning Services and
would like to say that the work was carried out quickly, efficiently and to a high
standard at a reasonable cost. I would have no hesitation in recommending the

proprietor, David Baron, to anyone looking for a suitable person to carry out this type
of work.
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